
NEWSLETTER 8 
JULY 2023 

PART TWO 

Austria 2023 
GO BIG OR GO HOM E!  

13TH—21ST AUGUST 2023  

 

Just over two weeks to go until our epic adventure! 
 

COACHES 
All the coach times have now been sent out to everyone. You will 
know where you are being picked up and what time - please aim 
to arrive at the pick up point at the time stated.  
You will need your passport and GHIC card in your lanyard ready 
to be checked by a Leader before getting on the bus.  
No passport, no travel!  
 

Keeping in touch while we are away 
The volunteers in Austria will be busy delivering an amazing pro-
gramme for our young people. During our camp you will be able 
to keep up with what is happening by following us on our         
FaceBook page -  https://www.facebook.com/
groups/640308560373803/ 

Quote of the Month: 
“Yesterday’s the past,  

tomorrow’s the future, but  
today is a gift. That’s why it’s 

called the present” 
- Bill Keane 

Webinar! 

1st August 2023 

7:30pm 

 

 

We are having a final webinar 
for all parents, leaders and    

participants on                    
Tuesday 1st August at 

7:30pm.  The link to sign up is 
included in the email. 

You will be able to send the 
team  questions and we will 
share more information and 

final details with you all.  

You can catch up with our                  
previous webinar on our     

website - https://
www.humbersidescouts.org.uk/jw 

 

Emergency Home Contact  

Should you need to contact us in an emergency, you need to  
follow the home contact process who will in turn make contact 
with the contingent over in Austria.  Our home contact for the 
week is:  

Alan Hayward – Deputy County Commissioner for Humberside 
Scouts  

  Mobile Telephone Number: 07803 503749  

  Home Telephone Number: 01652 618702  

  Email Address:   alan.hayward@humbersidescouts.org.uk  

 



Our Affordable, Achievable, Accessible, Adventurous, Amazing 
Programme for the Week! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

This is the final  

Newsletter -  

See you in  

Austria!  

Monday 21 August - Returning Home  

Whilst it is expected that the coaches will be dropping people off between 
19:00 and 22:00, this will be dependent on traffic, customs (France and UK), 
driving time and breaks, as well as any unforeseen issues and therefore, 
until the day, we will be unable to be more precise. 

We will do our best to keep in touch with parents through our Facebook 
group and provide updates on our expected timings back at the pick up 
points as soon as we are able to share such information - please don’t ring 
for updates, we will let everyone know as soon as possible (although this is 
only likely to be a couple of hours before we get back).  

 
Please keep an eye on the Facebook group during Monday afternoon / 
evening where updates will be provided. 


